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Comments: To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I am writing to express sincere opposition to the gravel pit location. This pit poses several issues to the

community it is extremely close too. There are health issues with the dust as well as safety issues with the more

than 50+ trucks pulling in and out of the freeway. 

 

There is already a lot of traffic, including tourism to the mountain and the semis coming through the pass and

adding this additional load is going to create even more accidents and safety issues. 

 

This is a big area and there is no reason to locate a huge commercial gravel production right next to a peaceful

neighborhood. We have all purchased our homes and invested in this community because of the tranquil nature

of the environment. This gravel pit changes that in every way. We kindly request you relocate it to a more remote

area. 

 

Thank you, 

Lauren Bailey 

San Juan River Village Resident 

 


